Townsend, Erle

From: Donna Ames <dames773@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:11 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV cars

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Maine BEP:
As a Maine resident, | would like to voice my opinion that EV vehicles are not viable for Maine. As we saw in Chicago,
people were pushing their vehicles off the road, because they stopped operating in the cold weather. This is only one

good reason to vote against EV's in Maine.

It is my hope that you will give all the reasons, such as distance we have to travel per day, cost of insurance, higher
repair costs, etc. your utmost consideration.

Respectfully,

Donna L. Ames



